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11th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Class of 2028 Information evening on Wednesday 18th September 
 
As your child embarks on their latest academic challenge, the start of GCSEs, we would like to invite 
parents/carers into the Academies to find out more about the expectations in Year 10 and the support on 
offer for your child. Every minute of every lesson really matters, as content in a lesson could form an exam 
question that your child will face in the GCSE exam series in the summer of 2026. Many subjects also have 
coursework which is completed in year 10 and will form a large part of the overall grade your child will 
receive in that subject.  
 
We hope you will be able to make our information evening on Wednesday 18th September at 6:00pm in 
Block B hall. 
 
The evening will include a presentation from the Senior Leadership Team and Pastoral Team regarding the 
Year 10 curriculum, homework, assessments and personal development activities for the year and look at 
how you can support your child at home. This evening is also used to launch Year 10 work experience, which 
students will be undertaking in January 2025.  
 
Members of the Senior Leadership Team and the Pastoral Team will be available during the evening to  
answer any questions you may have.  
 
We look forward to working with you and supporting you and your child over the year ahead.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 

Ben Ryan       Tom Kidman     Mike Wood 
Head of Year 10   Assistant Principal   Assistant Principal 

Y7-10 Raising Standards  Behaviour and Culture 
   

 
 


